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In a hope that a bi-partisan outcome can be reached regarding access to AFL matches held 
in various states by all Australians, the following material seems highly relevant.  
  
We look forward to both major parties fairly allowing many thousands of AFL supporters 
access to matches through an integrated, fair and truly national interstate surface 
transport system. 
  
“This issue is more than tourism. It is a basic transport and access issue about 
the entire Tasmanian (also the Victorian and National) community and its 
relationship and access to other states” 1.  
  
1. Martin Ferguson - Media Release, dated 16th February 2000  
 
 
 




